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Year 4 Swimming Permission 2022 
 

 
Monday 10th January 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
The payment due for first half of year 4 swimming from Thursday 24th February 2022 to Thursday 31st March 2022 
(Spring half term 2022) is £23.40.  This charge is a contribution towards the total cost of the transport, pool hire, 
swimming teachers, insurance and life guard - the balance is met by the school.   Payment and consent can be made 
via the Arbor App. Children can only swim once payment and consent have been given. Please pay and give consent 
by Friday 11th February.  We shall swim every week for the Spring term, if there are any adjustments we shall let you 
know via the Arbor App.  
 
If your child needs to carry an inhaler (or any other form of medication) to swimming, please email us as soon as 
possible. 
 
If you have any questions about swimming, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Fox 
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